
	

MEDIA ADVISORY  

 

The Department of Water and Sanitation to host a media briefing to 
update on progress regarding water supply to the Giyani area 
 

27 APRIL 2016 

The Department of Water and Sanitation will host a media briefing on Thursday 28 April to 
update media on the progress being made regarding water supply to Giyani. The briefing will 
speak to how far the critical intervention through the Ministerial emergency directive of August 
2014 has gone. The directive was instructing Lepelle Northern Water to regularise water and 
sanitation provision in the Mopani District. 

 
The media is invited as follows on the following proceedings:  

Date: 28 April 2016 
 
Time: 11h00 
 
Venue: Giyani Project Site Office  
 
 
Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 
 
For more information contact: Sputnik Ratau 082 874 2942 
 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 
www.dwa.gov.za 
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